
MICHIGAN HORSESHOE PITCHERS ASSOCIATION 
BOARD MINUTES 

APRIL 30, 2022 BOARD MEETING 

Meeting called to order by John Stephenson.  Board members in attendance: 

 John Stephenson - President 
 Brandy Morehead - 1st VP 
 Debbie Markley - 2nd VP 
 Keith Schafer- Regional Director 
 Pamela Nelson - Secretary/Treasurer 
There were no reports from Board Members. 

Danny Markley is now the new HOF Chair. 

The Secretary/Treasurer presented the financial and membership reports as follows:   

 General Fund  $2,347.81 
 Jr. Scholarship  $2,464.65 
 HOF Fund  $1,073.00 
 World Tourn. Fund $500.00 

Total  $6,385.46 

Dollar Allocation per each member. 

 State Tournament $6.00 
 Ringer Report  $7.00 
 Sec/Treas  $1.00 
 Statistician  $1.00 
 NHPA   $25.00 

Total    $40.00 
 Any left over dollars goes into the General Fund. 

Membership Report 
 New  3 
 Trial  1 
 Provisional 2 
 Cadet  4 
 Renewal 88 
 Lifetime 5 
Total 103 



Keith Schafer, Regional Director, stated he is looking for someone as his apprentice.  He is 
resigning this position at the end of the 2023 season. 

A discussion ensued regarding adding a Championship Round to the State Tournament.  This 
would require adding Friday evening classes.  The Championship Round would begin after the 
finish of play on Sunday. 

After much discussion a vote was held and the adding the the Championship Round and Friday 
evening classes and was passed. 

The meeting was adjourned @11:30 A.M. 


